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Dear Parents and Guardians, 

As part of our ongoing commitment to providing a holistic and inclusive education for all our children, we 
wanted to take this opportunity to inform you about an important aspect of our curriculum: Relationships 
and Sex Education (RSE) which is being covered at the end of this half term (Summer Term 1).  

RSE is an essential component of our PSHE program, aimed at preparing children with the knowledge, 
skills, and understanding they need to make informed decisions about their relationships, health, and well-
being. It covers a wide range of topics, including consent, healthy relationships, puberty, sexual health, and 
diversity. 

Our RSE curriculum is designed to be age-appropriate, sensitive, and inclusive. We follow the national 
curriculum and the PSHE Association to ensure that our RSE provision meets the highest standards of 
quality and relevance. 

The well-being and safety of our students are our top priorities, and we are committed to delivering RSE in 
a respectful, sensitive, and age-appropriate manner. As a school we will be doing some pre and post 
teaching with children to support with their understanding of RSE. 

We caught up with lots of you at our parents’ evenings, but If you have any questions or concerns about 
your child with regards to the RSE curriculum, please do not hesitate to contact Miss Tester or Mr Jones via 
appointment through the school office or e-mail adminoffice@warrenpark.hants.sch.uk . 

If you do not want your child to take part in this session, you can ask that they are withdrawn. Information 
for this can be found on the school website. A copy of this is on the next page of this letter. 

Thank you for your ongoing support and partnership in your child's education. 

Yours sincerely, 

COSMIC  

Warren Park Primary School  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

mailto:adminoffice@warrenpark.hants.sch.uk


Page 2 of 2 
 

 

 

 


